
MEMBERSHIP	MEETING	MINUTES	–	February	3,	2022

OREGON	REGION	CLASSIC	CAR	CLUB	OF	AMERICA


PACKARDS	OF	OREGON


Members	and	guests	present:	John	Imlay,	Bill	Jabs,	Larry	Cox,	Bob	Earls,	Chris	Cataldo,	Howard	Freedman	and	Tamera	
Krajeski,	Dale	Mathews,	Dave	and	Teddy	Charvet,	Sharon	and	Paul	Lawson,	Tim	and	Christina	Dickhaus,	John	Mitchell,	
Matt	Hackney.


The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	7Pm	by	Bill	Jabs.	


Secretary’s	Report:	Minutes	from	the	last	meeting	were	not	read.


Treasurer’s	Report:	Treasurer’s	reports	for	both	clubs	were	read	out.	Club	treasuries	are	very	close	in	amount.	


Sunshine	Report:	

- Pat	Cox	just	underwent	eye	surgery	and	is	recovering.		She	will	be	laid	up	for	6-12	weeks.


Activities/Tours	Report:	

- The	tour	to	the	Clarey	collection	is	coming	up	in	March.		John	Mitchell	will	be	coordinating	and	Joe	Munsch	will	

be	leading	the	tour	out.		Details	will	be	forthcoming.

- Bill	Jabs	spoke	about	the	April	23rd	tour	to	Canby	and	SMS	upholstery	as	well	as	McDonald	Restorations.		Roy	

Asbahr	will	be	coordinating	the	SMS	portion.		

- We	will	be	touring	to	Eugene	for	an	overnight	in	May	with	a	BBQ	hosted	by	the	Potters.		We	will	be	joining	the	

EVAC	there	as	well.

- At	the	moment,	21	people	are	signed	up	for	the	Valentine’s	Day	tour	to	Multnomah	Falls	Lodge.		We’ll	meet	at	

Lewis	and	Clark	State	Park	and	John	Imlay	will	lead	the	tour	to	the	lodge.		The	lodge	will	be	saving	a	designated	
parking	are	for	us!


Membership	Report:		 

- No	news


Webmaster	Report:		 Nothing	reported.


Publications	Report:	

- Dave	Charvet	has	agreed	to	do	both	publications	–	the	Hood	Release	and	the	Oregon	Clipper!			He	will	work	with	

Joe	Santana	to	put	them	together.		All	were	asked	to	please	submit	content	to	help.			THANKS	DAVE!!!


Old	Business:		

- None


New	Business:	

- Matt	Hackney	indicated	that	the	2019	Forest	Grove	Concours	was	the	most	profitable	ever.		However,	for	the	last	

two	(covid)	years	they	have	had	to	dip	into	their	savings	for	scholarships	etc.		So,	there	will	be	a	fee	to	register	for	
the	2022	Concours	-	$25.		They	are	also	looking	for	judges.		There	will	be	fewer	judged	classes,	but	more	cars	just	
for	display.		It	will	be	on	the	Pacific	U.	campus	as	always	and	there	will	be	a	tour	the	day	before.		More	
information	will	be	coming.		


Program:	


- Dale	Mathews	gave	an	entertaining	spiel	about	the	“old”	car	business.		


The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	7:44	pm.	


